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23rd April 2024 

 
Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
Bough Beech Reservoir  
Class 3 have been invited to Bough Beech Reservoir on Wednesday 1st May. The children 
will be spending a fun and informative day at the reservoir learning about the water cycle 
and how water is collected, made safe for drinking, distributed to homes and then 
recycled.  The trip will take place within school hours and the children will be transported to 
and from the reservoir by the school minibus. Children will need to wear their school uniform 
with trainers, bring a waterproof coat, water bottle and a nut free packed lunch.  
Please consent via MCAS by Monday 29th April, there is no cost for this trip. 
 
Tunbridge Wells Literary Festival 
We are delighted to have secured tickets for Class 3 to attend a very special event as part of 
Tunbridge Wells Literary Festival on Thursday 9th May. The children will be travelling to the 
Assembly Halls Theatre in Tunbridge Wells to take part in a workshop and talk by Liz 
Pinchon, the author of the very popular Tom Gates books.  This event is actually taking 
place ON the publication day of her brand-new TOM GATES book, the award-winning and 
bestselling author-illustrator Liz Pichon will get everyone excited about reading, writing and 
doodling with her interactive event including storytelling, games, draw-along tips and a Q&A 
where children can ask Liz questions.  Over 16 million Tom Gates books have sold and the 
21-book series has won over 25 awards including the Roald Dahl Funny Prize, a 
Waterstones Children’s Book Prize and a Blue Peter Award. The funny stories follow the 
adventures of doodling schoolboy Tom Gates at home and school – and are crammed with 
illustrations. The series has also inspired an award-winning TV series and stage-show.  We 
will be leaving after drop off and will return to school during lunchtime and the children will 
have their lunch on their return. Please can we ask you supply your child with a packed 
lunch in case we do not get back in time. We would like to ask for a contribution of £3.50 to 
go towards making this possible. Please consent/pay via MCAS by Tuesday 7th May.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs Sorrell  
 


